
To Whom it May Concern,

I urge the Committee members to do the right thing and stand up to the aquaculture industry. Those 
with financial interests in Salmon farming have demonstrated, the world over, that their only concern is to 
maximise their profits. They have no concern for the environment and the destruction their industry 
brings to our seas and rivers.

It is clear that the threat to wild Atlantic salmon populations are under threat on many fronts. Salmon 
farming is very much a threat to the survival of the Atlantic salmon. So please do the right thing, take this 
opportunity to show the world that Iceland is not prepared to let big business destroy the Atlantic salmon. 
Such a decision would send a much needed message to all countries infested by this pernicious industry.

Yours faithfully

Chris Smiles


